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April 5, 2011

Rieck Construction, Inc.

Michael,

I wanted to take a moment and thank you for all your expertise on the purchase and remodel of my new
commercial building. Michael worked tirelessly to find me a building, at the time of me taking ownership,
Michael came in with a construction crew and completed what I thought would take two to three months in a
little over a month. His entire focus was turning my building into a modern, up to date, energy efficient place to
work. I am more than pleased with the job done and the value I received for my investment.

Sincerely,

John Ostaff
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